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Advanced Health Assessment and Differential Diagnosis
Midwifery & Women's Health Nurse Practitioner Certification Review Guide, Third Edition is a
comprehensive review designed to help midwives and women’s health nurse practitioners prepare for
certification exams. Based on the American Midwifery Certification Board (AMCB) and the National
Certification Corporation (NCC) test blueprints, it contains nearly 1,000 questions and comprehensive
rationales representing those found on the exams. Completely updated and revised with the most current
evidence and practice standards, the new edition incorporates expanded content on pharmacology,
pathophysiology, and diagnostic tools.Important Notice: The digital edition of this book is missing some
of the images or content found in the print edition. Please note Navigate Test Prep is not included with
the eBook and must be purchased separately.

Student Nurse Clinical Notebook
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The new edition of this internationally recognised text offers comprehensive guidance on the successful
management of the child in the dental setting. Prepared by authors of international renown, the Handbook
of Paediatric Dentistry presents a volume that takes the reader far beyond the technical skills that are
needed to treat disorders of the childhood dentition and instead delivers a whole philosophy of
integrative patient care. Richly illustrated and in full colour throughout, the Handbook of Paediatric
Dentistry is written in a friendly ‘how to’ manner and contains useful ‘pull out’ boxes to act as useful
aide-mémoires. Exploring a variety of topics, the book includes discussion of child development,
practical communication skills and advice on how to deal with behavioural problems. Clinical topics
include the management of caries, fluoridation, restorative dentistry, pulp therapy, trauma management,
oral medicine and pathology, dental anomalies, and the treatment of medically compromised children.
Chapters also explore the use of orthodontics, the management of cleft lip and palate and speech,
language and swallowing. The Handbook of Paediatric Dentistry has become an essential chairside and
bedside companion for all practitioners caring for children and is suitable for undergraduate dental
students, general dental practitioners, specialist paediatric dentists, orthodontists and
paediatricians. Established as the foremost available comprehensive handbook on paediatric dentistry
Prepared in an ‘easy-to-digest’ fashion – which allows for quick reference and easy reading Contains
over 550 full colour line artworks, photographs and tables together with ‘Clinical Hints’ boxes to act
as useful aide-mémoires Sets out the essentials for managing conditions such as clefting disorders,
haematological and endocrine disorders, congenital cardiac disease, disorders of metabolism, organ
transplantation and cancer in children as well as more familiar presentations such as dental trauma,
oral infections and caries Detailed appendices provide the reader with information that is often
difficult to find and which may be overlooked Designed specifically to give all practitioners confidence
when managing children Convenient handbook size ensures that the book can be easily referred to in the
clinical setting Endorsed by the Australasian Academy of Paediatric Dentistry ~ Improved layout and
completely new colour illustrations Expanded section on sedation and use of nitrous oxide Includes
details from the most recent international guidelines Cases expanded to show 20 year follow-up Includes
the latest research findings in orthodontics Fully updated section on clefting problems

SOAP for Family Medicine
The funny Nurse Journal is perfect for every nurse! The Journal has 120 pages, 6 x 9.

Pocket Medicine
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NPpocket contains day-to-day medical information to save you time and make you more efficient while
taking care of patients. This medical reference is used by healthcare professionals (nurses, nursing
assistants, nurse practitioners, certified nursing, medical assistants) across many different nursing
fields. You'll find information on catheter selection, diets, fluids, insulin dosing, mental status
exams, CXR, nerve testing, injections and much more inside this pocket reference. NPpocket is designed
with a quick tabbed medical index to get you information at a moment's notice.

Pattern Recognition and Machine Learning
Edited by Robert E. Rakel, MD and David P. Rakel, MD, Textbook of Family Medicine remains your #1 choice
for complete guidance on the principles of family medicine, primary care in the community, and all
aspects of clinical practice. Ideal for both residents and practicing physicians, it includes evidencebased, practical information to optimize your patient care and prepare you for the ABFM exam. The fullcolor format features a clean, quick-reference layout that makes it easy for you to put information to
work immediately in your practice. You can also access the complete contents online at
www.expertconsult.com, plus 30 videos of common office procedures, additional chapters on timely topics,
and figures, tables, and photographs that supplement the text. Prepare for success on the ABFM exam with
complete coverage of all aspects of family medicine. Access information quickly with an efficient, fullcolor layout that makes it easy to apply the latest knowledge in your practice. Take advantage of
today's most useful online resources with a convenient list of outstanding clinical websites. Quickly
spot "Best Evidence Recommendations" with special boxes located throughout the text. Glean helpful tips
on diagnosis and therapy from "Key Points" boxes found on every page. Access the complete contents and
illustrations online at www.expertconsult.com - fully searchable - plus additional figures, tables, and
photographs online, as well as online-only chapters that cover topics such as prescribing nutritional
supplements and botanicals. View 30 videos online covering common office procedures such as vasectomy,
the proper use of today's diabetic equipment, and endometrial biopsy. Gain a new understanding of the
patient-centered medical home and how to achieve this status in outpatient clinics. Make the most
effective care decisions with help from "Evidence vs. Harm" icons that guide you through key treatments
of common medical conditions. The Textbook of Family Medicine continues to provide the latest, most
comprehensive coverage of family medicine practice.

Pocket Emergency Medicine
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Provide safe and effective care to every patient with the fully revised 4th Edition of Essential
Clinical Procedures. Written by experts in the field, this widely used reference shows you step by step
how to perform more than 70 of the most common diagnostic and treatment-related procedures in today’s
primary care and specialist settings. You’ll find clear, concise coverage of the skills you need to
know, including new and advanced procedures and new procedure videos. Covers patient preparation, the
proper use of instruments, and potential dangers and complications involved in common procedures, as
well as nonprocedural issues such as informed consent, standard precautions, patient education, and
procedure documentation. Includes new chapters on Point-of-Care Ultrasound and Ring Removal, as well as
35 new procedure videos. Features significantly revised content on cryosurgery • injection techniques •
arterial puncture • shoulder/finger subluxations • sterile technique • outpatient coding • casting and
splinting • blood cultures • standard precautions • and more. Contains more than 200 high-quality
illustrations, including updated images of office pulmonary function testing and wound closure. Uses a
consistently formatted presentation to help you find information quickly. Reflects the latest evidencebased protocols and national and international guidelines throughout.

The Practitioner's Pocket Pal
This text is a comprehensive treatment of all aspects of group insurance in the United States and
Canada. It addresses life and health insurance as well as government programs and more specialized forms
of insurance. Emphasis is placed on the actuarial aspects of this important field of insurance including
pricing, regulation, underwriting, financial reporting, and modeling. Since its original publication in
1992, Group Insurance has become the resource of choice for experts as well as beginners. It is an
essential tool for anyone who wishes to practice in the group benefits field. The Sixth Edition has been
updated for the industry and regulatory changes which have occurred since 2007. Of particular note is
the impact that healthcare reform in the United States will have on all facets of this topic.

The Cambridge History of Medicine
Put this handy guide to work in class, in clinical, and in practice. From screening and assessment tools
and differential diagnosis through the most commonly ordered drugs and billing and coding, this volume
in the Davis Notes Series presents the information you need every day in a pocket-sized resource.

Opportunistic Mobile Networks
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The Cambridge History of Medicine surveys the rise of medicine in the West from classical times to the
present. Covering both the social and scientific history of medicine, this 2006 volume traces the
chronology of key developments and events, engaging with the issues, discoveries, and controversies that
have characterized medical progress.

Essential Clinical Procedures E-Book
The problem of boys' underachievement is an issue across the entire developed world and has presented
teachers and early years practitioners with challenges as well as opportunities. Only in Scandinavia do
boys achieve at roughly the same rate as girls and there they don't start school formally until they are
seven. The underachievement of boys continues to be high on the government agenda. For many boys in this
country and elsewhere, the demands made upon them in the Early Years to read and write, before they are
emotionally and physically ready to do so, can give many an early taste of failure from which many of
them never fully recover. This book will address the issues that impact on achievement.

Group Insurance
Welcome to the most comprehensive resource on 12-Lead ECG interpretation! This all-encompassing, fourcolor text, updated to the new Second Edition, is designed to make you a fully advanced interpreter of
ECGs. Whether you are paramedic, nurse, nurse practitioner, physician assistant, medical student, or
physician wanting to learn or brush up on your knowledge of electrocardiography, this book will meet
your needs. 12-Lead ECG: The Art of Interpretation, Second Edition takes the complex subject of
electrocardiography and presents it in a simple, innovative, 3-level approach. Level 1 provides basic
information for those with minimal experience interpreting ECGs. Level 2 provides intermediate
information for those with a basic understanding of the principles of electrocardiography. Level 3
provides advanced information for those with some mastery of the subject. The entire text is written in
a friendly, easy-to-read tone. Additionally, the text contains real-life, full-size ECG strips that are
integrated throughout the text and analyzed in conjunction with the concepts they illustrate.

Pance Prep Pearls
This is the first textbook on pattern recognition to present the Bayesian viewpoint. The book presents
approximate inference algorithms that permit fast approximate answers in situations where exact answers
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are not feasible. It uses graphical models to describe probability distributions when no other books
apply graphical models to machine learning. No previous knowledge of pattern recognition or machine
learning concepts is assumed. Familiarity with multivariate calculus and basic linear algebra is
required, and some experience in the use of probabilities would be helpful though not essential as the
book includes a self-contained introduction to basic probability theory.

Textbook of Family Medicine
"Prepared by residents and attending physicians at Massachusetts General Hospital, this pocket-sized
loose-leaf is created in the style of Pocket Medicine by providing key clinical data for students and
residents and focuses on patient care in the outpatient setting. Pocket Primary Care is a handy summary
of key clinical information designed to form the basis of an individual's pocket notebook or to be
integrated into one's own notebook. Includes areas of: preventive medicine, cardiovascular, dermatology,
endocrine, gastrointestinal, hematology, infectious disease, musculoskeletal, neurology, ophthalmology/
ENT, psychiatry/social, pulmonary, renal/urology, special populations, women's health, men's health, and
geriatric"--Provided by publisher.

The APRN and PA’s Complete Guide to Prescribing Drug Therapy 2020
The anthrax incidents following the 9/11 terrorist attacks put the spotlight on the nationâ€™s public
health agencies, placing it under an unprecedented scrutiny that added new dimensions to the complex
issues considered in this report. The Future of the Publicâ€™s Health in the 21st Century reaffirms the
vision of Healthy People 2010, and outlines a systems approach to assuring the nationâ€™s health in
practice, research, and policy. This approach focuses on joining the unique resources and perspectives
of diverse sectors and entities and challenges these groups to work in a concerted, strategic way to
promote and protect the publicâ€™s health. Focusing on diverse partnerships as the framework for public
health, the book discusses: The need for a shift from an individual to a population-based approach in
practice, research, policy, and community engagement. The status of the governmental public health
infrastructure and what needs to be improved, including its interface with the health care delivery
system. The roles nongovernment actors, such as academia, business, local communities and the media can
play in creating a healthy nation. Providing an accessible analysis, this book will be important to
public health policy-makers and practitioners, business and community leaders, health advocates,
educators and journalists.
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Pocket Primary Care
Ideal for medical students, interns and residents, the latest edition of this portable quickreference—part of the popular Pocket Medicine series, prepared by residents and attending physicians—has
been updated with new contributors and information on pediatric disorders and problems encountered in
any clinical situation, including the ICU. The book is heavy on bulleted lists, tables, and algorithms,
and the small size means it can fit snugly in anyone’s white coat pocket!

Family Emergent/Urgent and Ambulatory Care
Based on sound research and experience by leading author Gary Wilson, this Pocket PAL provides and
introduction to why boys underachieve along with a practical toolkit of proven strategies to help raise
boys' attainment across all age boundaries, enabling every teacher, department, key stage or school to
identify the problems and plan a way forward.

Pharmacotherapeutics for Nurse Practitioner Prescribers
In recent years, palliative care has emerged as the leading model of person-centered care focused on
preserving quality of life and alleviating distress for people and families experiencing serious and
life-limiting medical illness. Alongside this development has come a growing recognition of the need for
expertise in psychiatric diagnosis, psychopharmacology, and psychotherapy within the interdisciplinary
team of specialists tasked with identifying and addressing the varied sources of suffering in patients
with advanced medical illnesses. The Clinical Manual of Palliative Care Psychiatry was written to
motivate and guide readers -- whether mental health clinicians or palliative care providers -- to deepen
their understanding of the psychosocial dimensions of suffering for the benefit of seriously ill
patients and the support of their families. Great care has been exercised in the choice of topics and
features: Chapter content emphasizes practical aspects of assessment and management that are unique to
the palliative care setting, ensuring that clinicians are equipped to address the most common challenges
they are likely to face. Each chapter ends with a list of supplemental materials -- including key
publications (e.g., "Fast Facts" from the Center to Advance Palliative Care) and links to relevant
modules from the Education in Palliative and End-of-Life Care curriculum (e.g., EPEC for Oncology) -aimed at extending and enhancing reader knowledge of the topics covered. The authors provide thorough
coverage of medication use, including off-label applications, which are common in palliative care. A
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wealth of tables and figures present clinically relevant information in a concise and easy-to-grasp
manner. Practical and brimming with essential information and useful techniques, the Clinical Manual of
Palliative Care Psychiatry empowers both mental health clinicians and palliative care practitioners to
more skillfully respond to psychosocial suffering in seriously ill and dying patients.

Why Think?
A quick-access guide to current drug recommendations with regular digital updates! Organized for speedy
retrieval of vital information, this prescribing reference is designed for PAs and other advanced
healthcare providers in all clinical practice settings. Available in print with ebook and regular
digital updates, it guides practitioners involved in the primary care management of patients with acute,
episodic, and chronic health problems in selecting appropriate pharmacology options and treatment
regimens for over 500 diagnoses. Concise and easy to use, it is the only such resource organized by
diagnosis, delivering drug choices alphabetically by generic name, with FDA pregnancy category,
generic/over-the-counter forms, adult/pediatric dosing regimens, brand names, available dose forms, and
additives. A helpful feature is the Comments interspersed throughout, offering such clinically useful
information as laboratory values to monitor, patient teaching points, and safety information. Thirty
appendices present information in table format, and an alphabetical cross-referenced index of drugs by
generic and brand names, with FDA pregnancy category and controlled drug schedule, facilitates quick
identification of drugs by alternate names and safety during pregnancy. KEY FEATURES: Presents
information in concise format for speedy drug information retrieval Organized by diagnosis in a
consistent format that lists drug choices alphabetically by generic name, FDA pregnancy category,
availability of generic and trade name, adult/pediatric dosing, dose forms, and more Highlights
clinically important information such as lab values to be monitored, patient education points, and
safety information Offers 30 tables providing ready access to key drug classifications, FDA pregnancy
categories, Schedule of Controlled Substances, and many others Presents brand-generic cross reference
Includes free ebook and regular updates with purchase

The Future of the Public's Health in the 21st Century
This textbook reviews the theory, applications, and latest breakthroughs in Delay Tolerant Networks
(DTNs). Presenting a specific focus on Opportunistic Mobile Networks (OMNs), the text considers the
influence of human aspects, and examines emerging forms of inter-node cooperation. Features: contains
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review terms and exercises in each chapter, with the solutions and source code available at an
associated website; introduces the fundamentals of DTNs, covering OMNs, PSNs, and MOONs; describes the
ONE simulator, explaining how to set up a simulation project; provides detailed insights into the
development and testing of protocols, together with a set of best practices for increased productivity
and optimized performance; examines human aspects in the context of communication networks, from humancentric applications to the impact of emotion on human-network interplay; proposes various schemes for
inter-node cooperation in DTNs/OMNs; presents a detailed discussion on aspects of heterogeneity in DTNs.

Glaucoma
A very practical collection of frequently used clinical reference material, largely in chart format:
History and Physical, Differential Diagnosis, Admission and Discharge Orders, Surgical Orders, Lab
Values, Organ Systems, Nutrition, Radiology, Suturing, Infectious Agents, Antibiotics and Other Drugs,
Herbal Remedies, Preventive Medicine screening, Spanish phrases, ACLS and Shock, and "Notes" pgs., for
the medical student, intern, resident, nurse, PA and EMT. Easily fits into one's pocket.

Boys will be Brilliant
Fast-track medical settings call for “at-your-fingertips” information. Here is an easy-to-use, quickreference guide for nurse practitioners and other health care providers in emergency, medical,
screening, fast track, and/or primary care settings with family patients. In a concise, optimally
organized format that includes current, evidence-based guidelines, the resource delivers a wealth of
information for assessment and management of the most commonly encountered problems in these settings.
Concise yet packed with crucial knowledge, The Pocket NP is arranged in a logical head-to-toe format
that includes the history and physical examination and essential medical decision-making considerations.
The material is organized in a true rapid access format, with salient information presented for maximum
efficiency and speed of retrieval. A variety of templates for dictation/documentation are provided to
assist the clinician with the development of a concise and logical patient record. These templates can
be mixed and matched as needed and, using a specific template for focused patient problems (e.g., knee
pain), will facilitate assessment fine tuning. Also included are frequently used illustrations for
anatomical records as well as templates to assist in identification of normal and abnormal
presentations. Additional helpful features include “Tips” and “Don’t Miss” boxes with bullet points of
critical information, a rapid “review of systems,” billing information, and a dedicated page for NP
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“Survival Information” and notes. Key Features: Provides ultra-quick access to patient treatment
information Offers easy-to-use framework for quickly locating critical information Presents templates
for identifying normal and abnormal presentations Contains a rapid “review of systems” Delivers content
in head-to-toe format Includes “Tips” and “Don’t Miss” boxes with bullet points of critical information

Nurse Practitioner Brain of a Doctor Heart of a Nurse: Journal, College Ruled Lined
Paper, 120 Pages, 6 X 9
Offering step-by-step guidance on how to properly document patient care, this updated Second Edition
presents 90 of the most common clinical problems encountered on the wards and clinics in an easy-toread, two-page layout using the familiar "SOAP" note format. Emphasizing the patient’s clinical problem,
not the diagnosis, this pocket-sized quick reference teaches both clinical reasoning and documentation
skills and is ideal for use by medical students, Pas, and NPs during the Family Medicine rotation.

Pediatric Cardiology
The first textbook to specifically target the scope of practice for advanced practice nurses and
physician assistants With a focus on promoting sound clinical decision-making and a streamlined and
highly accessible approach, this text for advanced practice nurses and physician assistants delivers upto-date primary care health assessment techniques for individuals throughout the lifespan. Each chapter
offers a concise overview of anatomy and physiology and an in-depth review of normal and abnormal
findings. The holistic assessment section for each system—emphasizing the importance of social
considerations—further prepares students for informed clinical practice. Chapters feature a
comprehensive assessment of special populations, including patients with disabilities; pediatric,
pregnant, and elderly patients; and transgendered and veteran populations, as well as differential
diagnosis guidance in tabular format. Chapters are further enhanced with illustrations, images, and case
studies that demonstrate clinical reasoning and application of principles to practice. A robust
ancillary package includes an instructor manual, discussion questions, multiple-choice questions, and
PowerPoint slides. Key Features: Addresses anatomy and physiology, normal and abnormal findings, and
holistic health assessment, including assessment of special populations Offers case studies with
examples of documentation and coding information Fosters diagnostic reasoning and critical-thinking with
thorough differential diagnosis tables Provides visual guidance on the recognition and assessment of
normal and abnormal findings with illustrations and images Includes a robust ancillary package with an
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instructor manual, discussion questions, multiple-choice questions, and PowerPoint slides

Midwifery & Women's Health Nurse Practitioner Certification Review Guide
Print version of the book includes free access to the app (web, iOS, and Android), which offers
interactive Q&A review plus the entire text of the print book! Please note the app is included with
print purchase only. The only book designed specifically to prepare students for the Adult-Gerontology
Acute Care Nurse Practitioner (AG-ACNP) exams, this unparalleled review details the step-by-step journey
from classroom to patient room and beyond. This book begins with proven test-taking strategies for
students and provides an overview of common pitfalls for exam takers. It features question styles and
content material from both the American Association of Critical-Care Nurses (AACN®) and American Nurses
Credentialing Center (ANCC) exams, providing an overview of the certification exams written specifically
by the certification organizations themselves. With more than 630 unique questions, this review contains
completely up-to-date and evidence-based exam preparation. Practice questions are organized into body
system review, special populations, and legal/ethical issues, and culminate in a 175-question practice
test that represents the length, variety, and complexity of board exam questions. All questions’ answers
have accompanying rationales based on clinical practice guidelines. Completely unique to this
publication, the last section of Adult-Gerontology Acute Care Nurse Practitioner Q&A Review guides one
through the next steps after the exam—how to progress into practice with your new certification. KEY
FEATURES Over 630 practice questions with answers and rationales The only current book publication
designed specifically to prepare students for the AG-ACNP exams Contains the most current information
and practice using published guidelines Exam tips and perils/pitfalls to avoid in test-taking Includes
free access to interactive ebook and Q&A app—track and sync your progress on up to three devices!

12-Lead ECG: The Art of Interpretation
Are you a student in need of an organized solution for your clinical notes? The Student Nurse Clinical
Notebook was created just for you! Keep all of your patient encounters organized by clinical rotation
and date. Each daily clinical sheet has everything you need to keep track of every patient you care for
during clinicals. An extra page for notes is included for each daily clinical sheet so you will have
plenty of room to jot down clinical pearls, something you learned that day, or any other information
that will help you grow from a student nurse to nurse. Best of all, once your clinical semester is
complete you'll have a notebook that contains all of your clinical information without sorting through
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mounds of paperwork or worry about losing anything. Everything will be in one handy notebook to make for
easy uploading to your clinical tracking system.

Clinical Coach for Nurse Practitioners
We live in an ever demanding world where independent, creative thinking is highly prized. We want the
children of the future to have the skills and confidence to form their own ideas, and have the
confidence and resilience to speak up for what they believe in. Why Think? will enable practitioners of
children aged 3-11 to confidently turn their classrooms into spaces where thinking, challenging and
reasoning become as natural as play. In this book, the author of But Why? explores how to maximise
philosophical play through activities, games and parental engagement. Why Think? Includes: 
Inspirational case studies Facilitation techniques and information on philosophical concepts A list of
recommended books and resources, online quizzes, thinking games and useful web links Question-board
activities to stimulate daily thinking The book is visually interesting with lots of annotated sessions,
drawings, photos, and ideas for resources. A must for all early years and primary practitioners.

Pocket PAL: Learning Styles and Personalized Teaching
Prepared by residents and attending physicians at Massachusetts General Hospital, this pocket-sized
looseleaf is one of the best-selling references for medical students, interns, and residents on the
wards and candidates reviewing for internal medicine board exams. In bulleted lists, tables, and
algorithms, Pocket Medicine provides key clinical information about common problems in internal
medicine, cardiology, pulmonary medicine, gastroenterology, nephrology, hematology-oncology, infectious
diseases, endocrinology, and rheumatology. This Fifth Edition is fully updated and includes a sixteenpage color insert with key and classic abnormal images. If you purchased a copy of Sabatine: Pocket
Medicine 5e, ISBN 978-1-4511-8237-8, please make note of the following important correction on page
1-36: Oral anticoagulation (Chest 2012;141:e531S; EHJ 2012;33:2719; Circ 2013;127:1916) All valvular AF
as stroke risk very high Nonvalv. AF: stroke risk ~4.5%/y; anticoag ® 68% ¯ stroke; use a risk score to
guide Rx: CHADS2: CHF (1 point), HTN (1), Age =75 y (1), DM (1), prior Stroke/TIA (2) CHA2DS2-VASc: adds
65+74 y (1) =75 y (2), vasc dis. [MI, Ao plaque, or PAD (1)]; ? (1) score ³2 ® anticoag; score 1 ®
consider anticoag or ASA (? latter reasonable if risk factor age 65-74 y, vasc dis. or ?);
antithrombotic Rx even if rhythm control [SCORE CORRECTED] Rx options: factor Xa or direct thrombin
inhib (non-valv only; no monitoring required) or warfarin (INR 2-3; w/ UFH bridge if high risk of
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stroke); if Pt refuses anticoag, consider ASA + clopi or, even less effective, ASA alone (NEJM
2009;360:2066) Please make note of this correction in your copy of Sabatine: Pocket Medicine 5e
immediately and contact LWW,,s Customer Service Department at 1.800.638.3030 or 1.301.223.2300 so that
you may be issued a corrected page 1-36. You may also download a PDF of page 1-36 by clicking HERE. All
copies of Pocket Medicine, 5e with the ISBN: 978-1-4511-9378-7 include this correction.

Strengthening Forensic Science in the United States
Includes more than 30 new diagnoses and eBook with digital updates as needed! Updated to deliver the
most current standards, this is a unique prescribing reference for APRN students and advanced health
care providers in all practice settings who need guidance on prescribing drugs for patients with acute,
episodic, and chronic health problems. Concise, easy to read, and updated throughout, the resource
delivers pharmacotherapy regimens for more than 600 diagnoses—including over 30 that are new. The print
format includes an eBook with digital updates to assure immediate access to essential information.
Listed alphabetically by diagnosis, pharmacotherapy regimens include, for each diagnosis, drug choices
listed by generic name, FDA pregnancy category, generic/over-the-counter availability, adult/pediatric
dosing regimens, brand names, forms of dosage, and additives. Clinically useful information such as
laboratory values to be monitored, patient teaching points, and safety information is interspersed
throughout each diagnosis. Additional quick-access features include information presented in convenient
table format and an alphabetical cross-reference index of drugs by generic and brand name, with FDA
pregnancy category and controlled drug schedule (I, II, III, IV, V). Key Features: Includes 31 new
diagnoses totaling over 600 organized alphabetically Serves as a quick-access prescribing reference for
APRN and PA students and health care providers in all primary care settings Presents drug information in
condensed and summary form for ease of use Within each diagnosis, drug choices are listed alphabetically
by generic /trade name, FDA pregnancy category, adult/pediatric dosing, dose forms, and additives
Delivers guidance on lab values to be monitored, patient education points, and safety information
Includes 30 Appendices with ready access to key drug classifications, FDA Pregnancy Categories, US
Schedule of Controlled Substances, Immunization Schedules, Contraceptive Guidance, categories AntiInfectives, and more! Offers brand/generic cross-reference

NP Notes
Scores of talented and dedicated people serve the forensic science community, performing vitally
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important work. However, they are often constrained by lack of adequate resources, sound policies, and
national support. It is clear that change and advancements, both systematic and scientific, are needed
in a number of forensic science disciplines to ensure the reliability of work, establish enforceable
standards, and promote best practices with consistent application. Strengthening Forensic Science in the
United States: A Path Forward provides a detailed plan for addressing these needs and suggests the
creation of a new government entity, the National Institute of Forensic Science, to establish and
enforce standards within the forensic science community. The benefits of improving and regulating the
forensic science disciplines are clear: assisting law enforcement officials, enhancing homeland
security, and reducing the risk of wrongful conviction and exoneration. Strengthening Forensic Science
in the United States gives a full account of what is needed to advance the forensic science disciplines,
including upgrading of systems and organizational structures, better training, widespread adoption of
uniform and enforceable best practices, and mandatory certification and accreditation programs. While
this book provides an essential call-to-action for congress and policy makers, it also serves as a vital
tool for law enforcement agencies, criminal prosecutors and attorneys, and forensic science educators.

Illustrated Textbook of Paediatrics
Pocket Emergency Medicine contains the essential information that residents and medical students in the
emergency department need to have at their fingertips. Major sections cover symptoms and diseases of
each organ system as well as infectious diseases, environmental exposures, hematology and oncology,
pediatric emergencies, the psychiatric patient, toxicology, airway management, and trauma. Information
is presented in concise, rapid-access format, with easy-to-scan bulleted lists and tables. Chapters
follow a standard structure—differential diagnosis, history, classic findings, critical studies, ED
interventions, pearls, and references. The six-ring binder can accommodate the student's or resident's
own notes. New topics covered in this edition include bioterrorism, distraction injuries, and
indications for bedside emergency ultrasound. A special considerations section has been added to each
chapter. Other new features include an acronym table, an introductory differential diagnosis table boxed
for quick access, and an updated appendix with ACLS/PALS protocols, ICU medications, antibiotics, and
formulas.

Clinical Manual of Palliative Care Psychiatry
Prepared under the auspices of the International Council of Nurses (ICN), this first volume provides a
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comprehensive overview of the rapidly emerging field of advanced nursing practice. It addresses central
issues in the role and practice development that are fundamental to defining and differentiating the
nature of this field. Topics include defining the role, role characteristics, scope of practice,
education, regulation and research. Obstacles to and facilitators of that role are addressed and include
ethical questions arising in the context of practice development. With an international focus, this
volume examines international developments in the field, as reflected in country-specific case studies
and examples. It offers a valuable resource for advanced practice nurses, educators and administrators
at healthcare institutions.

Advanced Nutrition and Dietetics in Obesity
Recent dramatic advances in diagnosis, as well as medical and surgical treatment, mean that you can
offer your glaucoma patients more timely and effective interventions. This brand-new clinical reference
delivers the comprehensive, expert guidance you need to make optimal use of these new approaches.online,
in print, and on video on DVD! Get in-depth guidance on all aspects of adult and pediatric glaucoma with
one volume devoted to diagnosis and medical treatment, and another that focuses on surgical techniques.
Presents world-class expertise through advice from leading specialists across six continents. Captures
key diagnostic findings and operative procedures with 1,200 high-quality images and photographs-1,000 in
full color-that highlight nuances of glaucoma presentation and treatment. Covers all aspects of adult
and pediatric glaucoma in Volume One, and the latest diagnostic imaging techniques including ultrasound
biomicroscopy and optical coherence tomography. Guides you through the newest surgical techniques-such
as trabeculectomy, gonio-surgery, combined surgeries, and implant procedures-in Volume Two. Features an
entire section devoted to new horizons, including the latest in stem cell research, gene transfer, and
implants. Allows quick reference thanks to a well-organized, user-friendly full-color layout. Provides
access to the contents of the book online with downloadable images, Gold Standard drug information, and
more. Includes a DVD that features 25 diagnostic and surgical techniques being performed in real time on
video. Your purchase entitles you to access the web site until the next edition is published, or until
the current edition is no longer offered for sale by Elsevier, whichever occurs first. If the next
edition is published less than one year after your purchase, you will be entitled to online access for
one year from your date of purchase. Elsevier reserves the right to offer a suitable replacement product
(such as a downloadable or CD-ROM-based electronic version) should online access to the web site be
discontinued.
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Pocket PAL: Raising Boys' Achievement
Rev. ed. of: Pharmacotherapeutics for nurse practitioner prescribers / Anita Lee Wynne, Teri Moser Woo,
Ali J. Olyaei.

The PA’s Complete Guide to Prescribing Drug Therapy 2019
An introduction to learning styles helps educators personalize their teaching and improve their
studentsâ€™ study skills and self-esteem.

Pocket Pediatrics
A unique and straightforward explanation of complex pathophysiology of cardiac malformations Addresses
the important and growing concern of diagnosing heart disease and cardiac problems in pediatric care
Provides the skills necessary for today's managed care environment in using the history, physical
examination, ECG, and chest X-ray to uncover possible problems and eliminate areas of false concern
Topics covered include preventive cardiology and health promotion, heart disease in the neonate and in
special populations, congenital cardiac malformation, acquired cardiac conditions, and congestive heart
failure

Introduction to Advanced Nursing Practice
The Ultimate Nurse Practitioner Guidebook: A Comprehensive Guide to Getting Into and Surviving Nurse
Practitioner School, Finding a Job, and Understanding the Policy That Drives the Profession will help
you pursue a successful career as a nurse practitioner (NP). In this book, you will learn about the
profession; how to choose, finance, and survive NP school; and how to proceed after graduation. The
nurse practitioner profession is one of the fastest-growing medical professions in the United States.
With the passing of the Affordable Care Act, millions of Americans have become insured, with NPs filling
the gap and providing affordable access to care. NPs work in all 50 states plus the District of
Columbia, and they have complete autonomy in many states. Nurse practitioners see patients of all ages
and in a wide variety of settings, write prescriptions, and order labs and tests, all while providing
excellent patient care. The Ultimate Nurse Practitioner Guidebook aims to help anyone interested in a
career as a nurse practitioner determine whether it is the right path for them, and will also help
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current NP students successfully complete their programs. This book is a must-read for those who are
interested in attending nurse practitioner school, current nurse practitioner students, and even
practicing NPs.

The Ultimate Nurse Practitioner Guidebook
Written by a professor of physician assistant programs at two established universities, this study guide
is formulated for physician assistant students and practitioners to increase knowledge and retention of
important clinical information. While the primary purpose of this book is to serve as a comprehensive
review of the material for the Physician Assistant National Certification Exam (PANCE), it's also a
great tool for physician assistant students to understand commonly encountered diseases while on
rotations during the clinical year, and as an adjunctive study guide during the didactic year. The
book's comprehensible structure maximizes information retention with clear explanations of difficult
topics. Visual learning is enhanced with such features as bold and italicized essential information,
easy-to-read tables, and graphs and charts that allow you to compare and contrast topics commonly
grouped together on exam questions. Clinical-correlation bullet points help connect related topics in
different organ systems. Practicing physician assistants will also find this study guide to be a timesaving aid in preparing for the recertification exam (PANRE), as well as an excellent quick-reference
resource to have on hand in their practice.

NPpocket Medical Reference Guide
Thoroughly revised and updated, the fifth edition of this prize-winning title retains the high level of
illustration and accessibility that has made it so popular worldwide with medical students and trainees
approaching clinical specialty exams. Illustrated Textbook of Paediatrics has been translated into eight
languages over its life. Case studies. Summary boxes. Tips for patient education. Highly illustrated
with 100s of colour images. Diseases consistently presented by Clinical features; Investigations;
Management; Prognosis; and, where appropriate, Prevention. Separate chapters on Accidents Child
protection Diabetes and endocrinology Inborn Errors of Metabolism New chapter on Global child health New
co-editor, Will Carroll, Chair of MRCPCH Theory Examinations.

Handbook of Pediatric Dentistry E-Book
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This addition to the British Dietetic Association Advanced Nutrition and Dietetics book series is
written for clinicians and researchers who work with any aspect of obesity and its comorbid conditions.
Featuring contributions from leading researchers and practitioners from around the globe Advanced
Nutrition and Dietetics in Obesity offers a uniquely international perspective on what has become a
worldwide public health crisis. Chapters cover a full range of new ideas and research on the underlying
drivers of obesity in populations including discussions on the genetic and clinical aspects of obesity,
along with expert recommendations on how to effectively manage and prevent this chronic and persistent
disease. Providing a comprehensive overview of the key literature in this field, Advanced Nutrition and
Dietetics in Obesity is an invaluable resource for all those whose work should or does embrace any
aspect of obesity.

Adult-Gerontology Acute Care Nurse Practitioner Q&A Review
Here's the perfect go-to guide for making decisions in clinical settings! Experienced practitioners
coach you as you analyze 30 of the most common patient complaints and rule out each differential until
you reach the correct diagnosis.
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